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SLT Meeting Minutes 
March 1, 2018 
Time: 5:30 pm 

Location: BCCS Library 
	
Meeting	5:26	pm	
	
Naquan	McClean	&	Mr.	Iroh	CEC	
	

Recommendation	for	P.S.	25	to	close	is	final	the	PEP	vote	was	in	favor	to	
close	yesterday.			Closing	rather	than	merger-	Parents	feel	that	they	may	not	be	
accepted	to	a	new	school.		It	is	very	important	that	when	new	parents	join	we	
should	make	them	feel	very	welcomed.				
	
Rezoning	-	all	parents	and	teachers	are	welcome	to	the	meeting	June	30th.	
	
Mr.	Mclean	brought	information	back	that	was	asked	of	him	the	last	time	he	
attended	BCCS	SLT	meeting.		How	many	students	are	zoned	to	25	was	requested	
and	as	of	January	30,	2018.	
47	Pre-k	students	
60	K	students		
75	1st	graders	
64	2nd	graders	
67	3rd	graders	
64	4th	graders	
74	5th	graders	
	
In	total	462	students	are	zoned	there	but	only	55	students	attend.		2018-2019-	K	
student	will	not	have	a	zone	it	will	take	a	year	process.		The	decision	is	solely	the	
CEC’s	opinion	and	it	may	take	effect	2019-2020.			
	
	
	
	



Questions	from	BCCS	
	
How	many	students	are	in	P.S.	25	now?	
55	currently	attend	and	47	don’t	attend.	
	
Do	you	have	the	actual	numbers	of	student	who	attend	of	the	55	–	a	break	down?	
Do	they	have	a	deadline	to	when	they	can	apply	to	schools?	
What	happens	to	the	Pre-k	applicants	that	have	already	applied?	

They	currently	have	5-6	Pre-K	students.	
	
Is	there	someone	with	the	CEC	to	follow	up	with	the	families	there	to	make	their	
choice	sooner	or	later?	
	
If	they	are	zoned	to	the	school	of	course	we	will	take	the	students.		Social	emotional	
training	will	be	put	into	place.		We	would	like	to	have	professional	development	for	
teachers	to	create	a	responsive	classroom	such	as	our	Day	One	partnership.	
	
Hard	deadline	is	needed.	
	
Iroh	says	that	Drills	for	certifications	
	
	
Review	CEP	typo-	8%	instead	of	8	to	close	the	gap.			
	
Proposing	working	together	to	create	the	next	CEP	here	and	the	things	we	need	to	
discard	and/or	grow.		May	set	a	scheduled	conference	day	to	discuss	goals	from	
everyone	from	BCCS	–	teachers,	parents,	and	students.		Teamwork	–	PTA	
	
Tentative	5/20	2018-2019	CEP		
	
Call	6:21pm	
	


